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McGill’s Student Accessibility and Achievement (SAA) in consultation with the Office of the Dean of 
Students is the only one authorized to grant or deny a student’s request to bring an animal on campus 
which includes living in residences, according to McGill’s Principles for Animal Accommodation 

Student Housing and Hospitality Services (SHHS) does not have the authority to grant a residence 
student permission to reside on campus with an animal.  

Residence students who are granted accommodation for their service animals in Residence will proceed 
as per standard application procedures.  

• SHHS reserves the right to "assign" the student's residence based on availability and the needs 
of other residents. 
 

• The animal must not cause any nuisance or inconvenience to other residents (noise, cleanliness, 
smell, aggression etc.). 
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